HCMS 8th Grade Farewell Ceremony Ticket Request Form
	We look forward to celebrating the conclusion of the middle school experience with our 8th grade class. The Farewell Ceremony will be held on Monday, June 10 at 6:30 p.m. in the James Rouse Theatre at Wilde Lake High School. We would like to share the following information with you regarding tickets for the ceremony.
This request form must be returned to school by Friday, May 24 in order for each student to receive their allotted tickets. The theatre seats 739 and we must comply with regulations set by the Office of the Fire Marshall. Due to the limited seating, each student will be allotted 3 tickets for family to attend in addition to the 1 ticket for the 8th grade student. If your family will not be using all the tickets, please indicate the number you will be using below. There are families with special circumstances that would benefit from your ability to share. There will be very limited tickets available for families with special circumstances. If you would like to request an additional ticket, please indicate below. 

IN ORDER TO RECEIVE ANY TICKETS, THIS FORM MUST BE RETURNED BY MAY 24 

Student’s Name: __________________________________________________


Number of Allotted Family Tickets Needed:     	0		1		2		3


Request for Additional Ticket: _______


	Relationship to student:

	__________________________________________


	__________________________________________


__________________________________________

Tickets will be sent home with your student on Tuesday, June 4.  
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~No one will be admitted without a ticket~
